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11th May 2022  
  
Dear Parents and Carers,   
  
Templar ‘Skills Build’ Tuesday 21st June   
  
Due to the cancellation of the Skills Build event at Paignton on 19th May, we are excited to 
have been invited to join South Devon College at Brunel Industrial Estate on the 21st June 
instead. The day will be similar and will include lots of practical ‘skills build’ type activities 
including:  
  

• Painting and decorating  
• Brick laying  
• Electrics   
• Pluming and lots more!  

  
The children will walk accompanied to the College, leaving at 10 am and returning for the 
end of the day. As the day will involve a lot of practical activities, we ask that the children 
come to school wearing clothes that you don’t mind getting dirty (non-school uniform).   
  
The college have kindly offered to cook us pizza!  If your child does not like pizza, please 
either provide a packed lunch or if your child is FSM’s please order the packed lunch 
option in advance on Edu Spot, which is either tuna wrap or a ham sandwich.   
  
We hope you agree that this will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to get a ‘hands 
on’ experiences and consider possibly their future career aspirations.   
  
Regards  
  
Mrs Babbage  
  
Class Teacher   
  
 


